
Contact Us

Wallace Campus 
(865) 688-4343

Cumberland Campus 
(865) 584-9129

Riverview Campus 
(865) 546-8741 

Intercessory Prayer Line 
(865) 688-7729

wallaceknox.com

Wallace Campus
Office Hours

Monday - Thursday
8:30 am - 5:00 pm

June 19
Church Offices Closed

June 29
Deacon’s Meeting, 5pm, 

Kids Center

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

OUR FAMILY OF FAITH NEWS

Notes of Thanks and Appreciation From: 
“Thank you Wallace family for your kindness, your donations to “We Are Wallace,” the Gideon Bibles and 
your prayers that we still feel and yes, even your tears in memory of our husband and father, Herb Arnett.  
Your outpouring of love will never be forgotten.”  				             Kathy Arnett and family

“Thank you for loving us so well!  We appreciate every call, message, and card sent since Louella’s 
passing.  Thank you for the gift of Gideon Bibles-what a beautiful remembrance that will share the love of 
her Lord and Savior.  We are grateful for you!” 	
									          	        Fred, Russell, Rhonda, Julie, and family

New Members to Wallace (Includes all Campuses since January 2025): 
Becca Jones, Tylar Baker, Audrey Baker, Angelin Zuniga, Haleigh Fuller, Yaneth Garcia Rodriguez,
Abdiel Nunez, Ken Brantley, Terri Brantley, Kynzley Kitts, Alexei Slobodcicov, Claudia Slobodcicov
John Gregory, Kelly Gregory, Allie Gregory, Dumitru Mazilu, Carson Hennessy, Brendon Sullivan, 
Carolyn Shular, Monica Negoi, Cesar Augusto Ramirez Sandoval, Natasha Browne, Bob Browne, Hayden 
Browne, Mary Trott, Eliecer Garcia Galvan, Anastasia Pascaru, Vasile Pascaru, Fernando Cozano 
Corrales, Stheisy Vasquez, Mason Garner, Viorica Gogoi, Olga Urbina, Haley Bounds, Sam Akins, Olivia 
Akins, David Faw, Kaitlynn Faw, Kenzie Faw, Samuil Matveev, Valeria Matveev, Jerry Whaley, Lillianna 
Whaley, Tom Shelton, Jeff Maitlen, Connie Maitlen, Vincent Walker

										          June Series
	 							                      “Not A Coconut”	
								        June 1		 Joy
								        June 8	 VBS (Who’s Your One)
								        June 15	 Peace
								        June 22	 Patience
								        June 29	 Kindness

june 2025 

	
			              Dear Wallace family, 

				    Summertime is marked by longer and hotter days.  We 
				    often spend more time outside, hiking in the woods or 
				    playing on the lake.  Our kids are playing in the 
				    neighborhood or you’re taxiing them from activity to 
				    activity.  School is out and many people plan vacations 
				    over the next few months.  

				    I want to challenge you to make the most of your summer 
this year.  When the calendar turns over in January, you will see lots of 
advertisements for gym memberships or weight loss programs.  That is because 
these companies view the start of the year as a good time to target people to 
join the program.  I believe that summer can be a great time for you to join the 
program, spiritually.  The longer days offer more free time to read your Bible and 
pray.  It is a great time to develop a daily quiet time.  The time off of work could 
be used to volunteer in a local outreach or go on a mission trip.  We have lots of 
trips headed all over the world every summer.  We need workers for 
VBS or camps.  It is also a great time for your Connect Group to plan a 
fellowship gathering at someone’s home.  Cookout on the grill and have fun 
making new friends.  

We are studying the fruit of the Spirit over the summer on Sunday mornings, 
which will call us to examine our walk with the Lord.  Even if you are out of 
town, you can worship with us online via Facebook or YouTube.  The key is to 
continue growing over the summer and don’t waste your time.  God wants to 
work in your life—don’t miss Him.  
	  
Sincerely,

John



Explore Wallace Class
The class for new members at WMBC will not 
meet in June or July.  It will resume in August.  It 
is required for all persons requesting membership.  
Contact John Green at jgreen@wallaceknox.com, 
for more information.  
Backpack Ministry - Wed, June 11, 5:30pm, Gym 
Come help us fill a backpack to be given to the 
homeless.  Snacks, potted meat and bottled water 
are needed.  Come help us be a blessing to others!  
Contact Peggy Reynolds 865-406-8781, for more 
information.

Mats for Homeless 
This ministry meets every Wednesday night at 6pm 
in the Atrium.  Both men and women can help with 
this project.  Call Sandy Bolton, 865-688-4343, with 
questions.
Cumberland Women on Mission - Tuesday, June 24 
9-12noon - This will be a fun time of fellowship and 
tying blankets for Ukraine.  There will not be a July 
gathering.  Contact Dottie Sampsel, 865-659-9334, 
with questions.

Kids
Vacation Bible School at WMBC Campus
June 2-6, 9am-12noon - Magnified:  Discovering the 
Bigness of God in The Smallest of Things - Psalm 34:3
Sign-up online at wallaceknox.com/events

THIS Camp 2025 - June 23-27
LIVE IT OUT:  Discovering to Love Like Jesus
For those that have finished 2nd-5th grade
Cost:  $330 (Scholarships are needed for kids.  This 
helps allow a child to attend camp.  Any amount is 
appreciated).  Sign-up at wallaceknox.com/events

Students
Summer is HERE!  We are so excited
for all we have planned!  All 
information for student summer 
events can be found on our student
website www.wallacestudents.com.
You can also scan this QR code.  
It’s going to be a great summer.  Get
your students signed up so they 
don’t miss out!

  Worship & Equipping Schedule

Sunday
                 Wallace Campus	   
 9am		  Connect 1 
 10am       Worship Gathering
 11am        Connect 2
                 Wallace Kids Connect
                 Wallace Students Connect
 		   Romanian Baptist Worship
 3pm         Hallelujah Chorus                 

Cumberland Campus
 9:30am   Worship Gathering
 11am         Connect Groups
                 Iglesia/Knox Worship	

Riverview Campus
 10am        Connect Groups
 11am         Worship Gathering
 6pm         Vista Del Rio Worship                              

Wednesday
	              Wallace Campus
 6pm         Choir Rehearsal     	   
  	               Orchestra Rehearsal
 	                Children & Student Activities
                                 
	 Cumberland Campus
 5 pm 	        Fellowship Meal
 6-7:15pm  Preschool, School-Aged Kids &
	                  Students (6th-12th) Activities 
 6pm	          ESL/Spanish-speaking comm	                   

Leadership Team

Dr. John Green IV.............................Lead Pastor

Tylar Baker.......................................Students Pstr

Chase Campbell...........College & Young Adults

Matt Crabtree......................SoKno Campus Pstr

Dr. Chad Crawford...Cumberland Campus Pstr

Adam Diggs...................Riverview Campus Pstr

Orlando Estevez.....................Iglesia Knox. Pstr 

Vitalie Gribinet..................Romanian Cong. Pstr

Nicholas Lakin............Cumberland Campus Dir.  

Dr. Jim McCluskey.....................Pastor Emeritus

Jarred Morgan................Creative Arts/Comms.

Kory Van Matre...............Worship & Music Pstr

Jeff Stevens...........................Children & Families

Kent Williams...............Pastoral Care/Sr. Adults                                
                                                    & Single Adults
Dale Maddox.....................Church Administrator

Grant Williams.........................Executive Director

Kristie Bell.............................Weekday Ministries

Tim Bennett...............................................Facilities

Sandy Bolton.............................................Missions

Trent Heston.......................................Technology

Tara Miller............................................Pre-School

Emily Summers............Business Office Manager

Memory Verse of the Month - Colossians 3:12
“Therefore, as God’s chosen ones, holy and dearly 
loved, put on compassion, kindness, humility, 
gentleness, and patience.”

Breakfast with the Pastors - Thursday, June 12
Boomers/Sr. Adults will meet at 9am for a time of 
fellowship.   Cost:  $5 for breakfast.  Sign up with 
Laura Simpson.

Day Women on Mission - Tuesday, June 10, 9:30am
Bill Wallace Room - Why are we called Wallace 
Memorial?  Join us as Nina takes us on a closer look of 
our heritage.

Night Women on Mission - Tuesday, June 10, 6:30pm
Bill Wallace Room - Ashley and Laura will be sharing 
about their experience in Central Asia.

Bald River Falls, Cherohala Skyway and 
Sweetwater Farms - Tuesday, June 17
Boomers/Sr. Adults will leave church at 10am to see 
the Bald River Falls and Cherohala Skyway.  Lunch 
will be at the Iron Works Grill.  We will stop at the 
Sweetwater Farms on the way home.

Bohanan Lake House on Ft. Loudon - Tuesday, July 1
The Spirit Lifters will leave church at 11am.  We will 
have lunch from Buddy’s BBQ and enjoy the beautiful 
scenery from their deck.  Cost:  $12.  Jeff and Amanda 
will share about their journey of faith and hear about 
their Protomet business.

Pickett Memorial State Park - Saturday, June 28
The Single Adult ministry will leave church at 8:30am 
for Pickett Memorial in Jamestown,Tennessee and 
enjoy a picnic/hike.  Bring a sack lunch.  Water will be 
provided.  

”Gather and Go” - Sunday, June 8, 4:30pm, Atrium
The Wallace Women’s ministry invites you to build 
bundles to gift our homebound members.  Bundles will 
include a pillow with the Wallace Women logo and 
scripture, fresh flower arrangement, treat bag and a 
card.  Baskets will be prayed over and then delivered.  
Please come and help us ensure every homebound 
member gets a visit.  Contact Chelsea Murphy or 
Savanna Roberts, with any questions.

Child to Camp - Summer is a special time for children, especially those 
who live in the inner city.  A chance to attend a week of camp BaYoCa 
is a dream come true.  Any amount can help toward the $300 fee.  
Mark your envelope “Child to Camp.”

Norwood School - It is time to begin preparing for Back to School 
supplies for Norwood to help with a strong year of learning.  Connect 
Groups will be given an item to purchase and individuals may also 
donate money.  Mark your envelope “School Supplies.”

Children’s Books - Children’s books or Christian novels are needed for 
the KOA Campground week.  Please leave your donations in the black 
bins near the church office by Sunday, July 13.

Encouragers for Homebound Ministry - WE NEED ENCOURAGERS!  
Please contact Kent Williams or Laura Simpson if you would be 
interested in serving in this ministry.  Let’s be a blessing to our
homebound members by calling, visiting and/or sending a card once 
a month.

Celebrate Recovery - This group meets every Monday night at 5:30pm
in the WMBC Student Center to encourage our community with the 
message that “Life hurts, but Jesus heals.”  Volunteers are needed in 
the techbooth, a keyboard player for worship and a door greeter.  For 
more information contact us a crknoxtn@gmail.com or call Lori
Gregory, 865-450-3888.

It’s Vacation Bible School time! 

This year we are doing VBS on the evenings of 
June 16-18 at 6pm nightly. Having it earlier in the 
summer is a better plan to get families to come join us.

Make sure you talk to either Shannon Sumner or 
Judy Roach if you would like to volunteer and get 
involved. 

There’s no week like VBS week! 

Chad Crawford
Campus Pastor, Cumberland


